HONOR CODE CONCERNS:

Council of Deans
Minutes of the Meeting of September 2, 1998

1. Professor Larry Baas spoke to the Council regarding the Honor Code. Issues of
concern are summarized in the handout he presented to the Council (Appendix A).
The Council members were concerned regarding possible problems with procedures in
the operations of the Honor Council and will recommend a plan of action after due
discussion in a subsequent meeting.



